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Dear Mr. Roberts,

On behalf of my City Council colleagues and the citizens of Calgary, it is my pleasure to welcome you to
Calgary as you make your way across Canada with The Push for Change campaign.

It was such a pleasure to meet you in 2015 when you were in Calgary at the Salvation Army Hope in the
City Luncheon. | was inspired by your story then and | am so pleased you have come back to our city
with this incredible initiative.

The Push for Change campaign is truly an incredible feat. After travelling more than 7,000 km pushing a
shopping cart across Canada, you have no doubt drawn attention to the important topic of chronic
homelessness and, in doing so, you are making a very real difference in preventing homelessness for
future generations. You should be very proud of your achievements thus far.

Thank you again for visiting Calgary. | wish you all the best throughout the remainder of The Push for
Change campaign.

YQurs Truly,
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MAYOR
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